
 

 

 
 

Jerry Pate Turf & Irrigation is pleased to provide you with the attached proposal for your 
consideration. During the past 60 days, our equipment manufacturers have been impacted by 
additional tariffs and higher-than-planned inflation related to materials and components.  
While they have been working to mitigate the associated cost impacts, it has become 
necessary to institute a 5% surcharge for all orders, as identified in your proposal, beginning 
March 26, 2025.  
 
We understand that price adjustments are challenging for everyone. Please know, this 

decision was made after careful consideration. We will continue to monitor the economic 

environment and keep you informed of any further changes.  

Thank you for your understanding and continued support.  Should you have any questions or 

require further information, please do not hesitate to contact your Account Executive. 

 


